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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 9/4/2024 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Homeless Services Program Staff ☒Rental Assistance Program Staff  
 
Category: Program Informational 
 
Update For:  

☒Other:   ESG/HTBRA Office Hours Update – OHCS HMIS Attendees 
 
Message:  
 
Hello CAA Network, 
 
To ensure everyone can attend the 2 CFR OMB Uniform Guidance training hosted by Wipfli, the 
ESG/HTBA Office Hours are cancelled for Sept. 11th, 2024. 
 
As a reminder, this training will occur 9/10/24 – 9/12/24 from 12:30 – 4:00 CDT (10:30 – 2:00 PDT). 
 
On October 2, 2024, a representative from OHCS’s Performance and Evaluation Division plans to attend 
the ESG/HTBA Office Hours to field questions and go over any topics related to HMIS, data, and 
reporting. 
 
If you have any specifics topics, concerns, questions or issues related to HMIS or performance and 
evaluation, please email cody.sibley@hcs.oregon.gov. To ensure the representative has adequate time 
to prepare, please send in your topics no later than Monday, September 23rd. 
 


